
LaCroix, Linda 

From: Kathy Warner <kwarner57@ic|oud.com> 

Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 8:24 AM 
To: LaCroix, Linda 

Subject: OPPOSE LD 377 

lt is heartless and just plain wrong to allow bears to be hunted in the Spring, right when the babies are most in need! 

We already make it too easy to hunt bears. Please do not make it easier or more frequent. 

Kathy Warner 
04074
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Sent from my iPad 

1

i

§

Z 

r
s

l

l

Z

é

r
M

r

i

l

l 

l’ 

K:

1 

is 

1»

l 

lf

E 

r: 

l 

l5 

���

i

�

l

�




